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Update on actions
from our 2017 report

In our 2017 report,  
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We will continue to pursue the actions we outlined in 
our 2017 report, including unconscious bias training, 
proactively improving the inclusivity of the language 
and channels we use for recruitment, and monitoring 
of performance management and promotion 
processes to ensure they are fair and unbiased.

In addition we will:

•  monitor our gender pay gap throughout the year, 




